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Dear Mr McCue

Re: ADMIRAL MANN PUB PLANNING APPLICATION
Mr Richard Lewis, Flat 27, Shepherd House, York Way Estate, N7 9QB

Mr Richard Lewis has recently contacted me about the planning application for this
building. I understand that the developer proposes a smaller pub area plus flats, and
Mr Lewis is concerned that this may lead to the pub being closed altogether, although
it has been listed as an Asset of Community Value.

[t appears that many other local residents feel the same way, and you have received a
number ot objections. 1 would be gratetul if you could assure me that my constituent’s
concerns and those raised by other residents will be taken into account when a
decision is made.

Thank you for vour help in this matter. 1 ook forward 1o hearing from vou.

Yours sincerely

ON YOUR SIDE ...
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